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WHOA January Letter-Nokes Property Trespass

Happy New Year Everyone!!

I hope this letter finds you and your family well.  With the struggles of
last year, I think most everyone is hoping 2021 will bring more of a
positive vibe! With that said, there are a few things that I would like to
make you aware of.  

In the annual meeting I introduced our neighbors to the north of the
neighborhood, the Nokes Family Limited Partnership (NFLP). They
were concerned about the trespassing that they have observed from
some of our residents.  Barbara has contacted me again and said they
have observed some Nordic ski trails in their property originating from
the Woodlands. They have also made it known that they are going to
be logging this winter.  They will be thinning and will be adding a new
fence in the spring.  The logging project will make it extremely
dangerous for anyone without permission to be out there. 

We ask of all of you to be please be good neighbors and refrain from
trespassing in the NFLP.  We are their neighbors and we would hate for
them to find another way to stop the trespass.

Thank you for your understanding in this matter!

All of you have been great people to get to know, and it's my pleasure
to call you all my neighbors!!  

Shauna Enders and the WHOA Board
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